

Healthy Albertans. Healthy Communities. Together.



Canada's Top 100 Employers 2018, 2019, 2020 & 2021

Our File: B2210007

November 15, 2022

Erin Klassen Highland Moving & Storage Ltd. 14490 157 Avenue NW EDMONTON AB T6V 0K8

Dear Erin Klassen:

On behalf of Alberta Health Services (AHS), we congratulate Highland Moving & Storage Ltd. on being recognized with a 2022 National Philanthropy Day Award from the Association of Fundraising Professionals Edmonton and Area Chapter.

We truly appreciate your support of the Stollery Children's Hospital Foundation through donating time and services to its events and initiatives. Your generous support of foundation initiatives such as the Giving Comfort program helps ensure our youngest patients and their families continue to receive the best possible healthcare services now and in the future.

Congratulations again on this well-deserved recognition. We are deeply grateful for your contributions and thank you for all you do to enhance pediatric healthcare in Edmonton and throughout northern Alberta.

Sincerely,

Gregory Turnbull, QC

Board Chair

Mauro Chies, MBA

Interim President and Chief Executive Officer

Colleen Turner Vice President

Community Engagement and Communications

Cc: Kelly Blackett, Board Chair, Stollery Children's Hospital Foundation Mike House, President and CEO, Stollery Children's Hospital Foundation Deb Gordon, Vice President & Chief Operating Officer - Clinical Operations, Primary Health Care & EMS, AHS

Dr. David Zygun, Chief Medical Officer - Strategic Clinical Networks (Interim), AHS

Dr. Kirstie McLelland, Zone Medical Director (Interim), Edmonton Zone, AHS

Christine Westerlund, Senior Operating Officer, Stollery Children's Hospital, AHS

Dr. Carina Majaesic, Associate Zone Medical Director & Facility Medical Director, Stollery Children's Hospital, AHS